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Abstract 
RWE npower supports the above modification proposal as we believe it will enhance security of 
supply by increasing the opportunities for more gas to be made available for import through the 
Bacton - Zeebrugge inter-connector. 

In that the proposal will not change any of the GSMR parameters we do not believe it will have 
any impact on our power station operations or emmissions. However, we understand the 
Environmental Agency are aware of the issues arising from this modification proposal and 
welcome their willingness to consider reviews of individual power station gas parameters where 
necessary in the event proposal is implemented.   
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